
 

 

          

Minutes of the Daviess County Commission 

November 6, 2024 
 

 
The Honorable Daviess County Commission met on this 6th day of November 2024 at 8:00 a.m. 
David Cox, 1st District, and Wayne Uthe, 2nd District are present. Jim Ruse, Presiding 
Commissioner was absent. 
 
The Commission approved last week’s minutes, and invoices for payment.  
 
James Lewis, Road and Bridge Supervisor updated the Commission on the projects they have been 
working on since last Wednesday. The crew is waiting for the replacement tube for the Lake Viking 
road.  
 
OLD BUSINESS: 
 
Plaster repairs are still ongoing in other areas around the Courthouse.  
 
BRIDGES: 
 
 
NEW BUSINESS: 
 
Rachel Taylor, County Clerk gave the Commission the unofficial General Election results. Rachel 
reported the election went smoothly and the turnout was as expected around 73%. 
 
A request for salary commission was presented to the Commission, the meeting will be held on 
November 20th at 1:00 p.m. 
 
The MAC Conference will be held at The Lake of Ozarks November 23-26. Presiding Commissioner, 
Jim Ruse, County Clerk Rachel Taylor, Assessor, Aaron Piburn, Recorder, Tiffany Tadlock, and Sherrif 
Larry Adams plan to attend the conference. 
 
The Commission received an invite for the Green Hills Regional Planning meeting on December 5th. 
 
Registration for the Great Northwest Days event has begun. The Commission discussed ideas on 
how to incorporate the entire County for this event. Issue continued. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 3:00 p.m. 
 
Approved:  

                                                                                                                                              

_______________________   _____________________   _______________________ 

Presiding Commissioner    1st District Commissioner      2nd District Commissioner 

 

Attest: 

       ____________________________  Date __________________ 
County Clerk           771 


